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Legal Shield to continue fight against Prescribed Minimum Legal Fees  

 

Because of it’s commitment to it’s members, Legal Shield noted the appeal judgment in the 

conveyancing fee matter with disappointment.  

 

The Head of Trustco’s Namibian Operations, Ms Janene van den Heever, commended the 

Supreme Court for the speedy delivery of the judgment and for clarifying Legal Shield’s standing 

in the matter. She further emphasized Legal Shield’s role as a voice for its members who are not 

in a financial position to challenge issues affecting their lives.  She confirmed that Legal Shield 

members will continue to enjoy the conveyancing cover in terms of the Legal Shield policy 

contract. 

 

The result of the ruling, according to the Head of Trustco’s Insurance businesses, Ms Hannelie 

Eksteen, is that the conveyancing market will, for the interim, remain monopolized by a minority 

of conveyancers.  Referring to legal fees in general, she added that, although Legal Shield has lost 

this battle, it will continue to fight the war on prescribed minimum fees.  The exorbitant fees 

charged by the legal profession, as dictated by the Law Society of Namibia, denies many ordinary 

Namibians access to legal services. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Quinton van Rooyen, the Group Managing Director of the Trustco Group, remarked that the 

Law Society of Namibia defends the fixing of minimum fees in order to protect its own interest, 

disregarding the plight of small, young law firms to compete in the market. The argument by the 

Law Society that fixed minimum fees guarantee high standards and professionalism, was 

rejected as preposterous by Mr. Van Rooyen. He added that the reason for the fixing of 

minimum fees appears to be for the protection of cartel-like activities.       
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